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Hello fellow graduate nursing students,  
 
            My name is Emily Clarke, I am currently finishing up my second semester of the MN-NP 
(peds) program. I recently moved to Toronto from St. John’s NL to study full time. I completed 
my undergraduate nursing degree at Memorial University of Newfoundland in St. John’s.  
 

During my undergraduate experience I was president of my graduating class as well as 
elected to president of the MUN Nursing Society from 2008-2009. As my class president I was 
responsible for organizing fundraisers for our graduation gala, as well as planning the gala. As 
society president a major responsibility I had was to organize and execute orientation week for 
the incoming undergraduate students, as well as plan social events within the nursing group, as 
well as with other faculties.  

 
I really enjoyed my time working with the nursing society as an undergraduate 

experience and look forward to becoming involved as a graduate student at the Bloomberg 
faculty. Thank you for taking the time to read my short bio! 
 


